
BPA Safeguarding Newsletter 
 
Welcome to our Term 4 Safeguarding newsletter! We aim to bring you all the latest, relevant help and 
advice on issues we feel will be of importance to you. For more information, please visit the Safeguarding 
Information section on our website: https://begbrookprimaryacademy.clf.uk/key-
information/safeguarding-information/  
Please remember the translate button at the top of the website page: 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Safeguarding Weekly Themes 
As you know, each week we talk to children and staff about different aspects of our 
safeguarding practice and policy. Please see our Term 4 Safeguarding Weekly 
Themes: 
Week 1 – What do our new lanyards mean? 
Week 2 – NSPCC Speak out. Stay Safe 
Week 3 – Health and Safety 
Week 4 – Online Safety 
Week 5 – Attendance and Punctuality  
Week 6 – Domestic Abuse 
 
 
 
 
 

Parenting Support 
Balancing the various demands parents have to cope with isn’t easy 
and all parents can come under pressure or stress from time to time. 
With the two week Easter Holiday fast approaching, we thought it 
would be helpful to share some practice advice and tips for positive 
parenting techniques from the NSPCC. These work well for all children 
– from babies to teenagers.  
 

• Click here for positive parenting tips and advice (English) 

• Click here for positive parenting tips and advice (Arabic)   
 

 

4 – 31.03.23 

CLICK HERE! To visit our 
Safeguarding Blog which 
has more information, 
advice and guidance on 

our weekly themes! 
 

 

You can read our 

important safeguarding 

information in up to 31 

different languages! 

Check out the translate button 

here! 

https://begbrookprimaryacademy.clf.uk/key-information/safeguarding-information/
https://begbrookprimaryacademy.clf.uk/key-information/safeguarding-information/
https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/media/1195/positive-parenting.pdf
https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/media/2500/positive-parenting-arabic.pdf
https://begbrookprimaryacademy.clf.uk/blog/safeguarding-blog/


Advice and support during the holidays 
If you are worried about the safety of a child or family during the holidays, please use the contact 
information below: 

• First Response (if you live in Bristol) 

01179036444 Mon-Fri during the day 

01454 615165 Emergency Duty Team 

https://www.bristol.gov.uk/residents/social-care-and-health/children-and-families/concerns-

about-a-child  

 

• Access and Response (if you live in South Glos) 

01454 866000 Mon-Fri during the day 

01454 615165 at weekends and evenings  

https://find-information-for-adults-children-

families.southglos.gov.uk/kb5/southglos/directory/advice.page?id=nLGefl46mGI&amp;familychann

el=3&amp;channel=family  

 
 
We look forward to seeing you next term! 
 
Best wishes, 

Miss Adams 😊  
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